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Remembrance Service 
 

This annual event will take place on 11th November in the Millennium 
Gardens.  Please assemble at 10.50 a.m. As usual, refreshments will be 
served in the Willowhale Centre after the service.  Please do come along to 
this most moving of ceremonies following which the names of Aldwick 
residents who died in World War 2 will be read out.   

 
The Ship Inn 
 

We know that many of you enjoyed the odd pint in The 
Ship when it was a pub.  Since then, its history has been 
checkered and it has twice failed as a convenience store.  
It also changed hands and is currently owned by an 
investment company.  Recently, ‘The Friends of the Ship’ 
applied successfully for it to be re-listed as an Asset of 
Community value and they hoped to make a bid to the 

current owners.  However, another supermarket group is now showing interest by applying to 
Arun District Council for a Delivery Management Scheme.  For further information, please 
contact Roger Beam at The Friends of the Ship who can fill you in on how you can help save this 
building for the community. (beam.roger@gmail.com).  (Picture courtesy of bognorregisbeach co.uk) 
 
Working Party 
 

Trees are important agents of carbon capture and with that in mind, a 
working party was recently set up under the aegis of the Amenities 
Committee.  The group will look into the possibility of planting more trees 
in Aldwick with the aim of mitigating the effects of climate change.  Yes, 
we’re one small group in one parish, but every little helps.  The group is 

due to meet soon, and we will keep you informed of developments via this newsletter.   
 
A27 Consultation 
Highways England has launched a consultation on the options for upgrading the A27 at Arundel.   
There are six possible options and everyone is encouraged to have their say.  You can do this 
from our website where a link is provided to the survey. 
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